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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SUPPORTING OUR VOLUNTARY SCHOOL FUND 
 
It will not be news to you that schools face increasing financial challenges – and that’s why the 
activities and resources funded by our Voluntary School Fund continue to be so important. 
 
What does the Voluntary School Fund do? 
The School Fund provides educational and additional resources which cannot be met by the main 
school budget.  The fund has no local authority support and relies solely on donations from 
parents.  When these individual donations are pooled together, the Fund can purchase resources 
that make a difference. 
 
This fund has already helped the children this year by providing: 
 

• Father Christmas gifts for the children 
• Coach journeys 
• Drama Workshop 
• Science Resources 
• Prizes for Easter Hat Parade 
• Eggs for Easter Egg Hunt 

• Design and Technology Resources 
• Leavers’ BBQ  
• Library Books 
• Prizes for World Book Day 

 

 
 
So how can you help this year? 
We aim to continue these initiatives, as well as introducing new ones.  That’s why parental support 
by way of a voluntary donation is so important. 
 
If you would like to donate to the Voluntary School Fund, ad hoc or regularly, please do so by 
either sending in a cheque made payable to Dropmore Infant School or by making a bank transfer 
payment to our account:  S/Code 400929, a/c 21108352. 
 
All contributions, however small, are gratefully appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Tim Wicks 
Chair of Governors 


